
Social Media News Release

Rockford Rentals, Inc to host fourth annual Block Party for 
neighborhood children
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Rockford Rentals, Inc is excited to announce they will be hosting 
their fourth annual Rockford Block Party on Saturday, June 18, 
2011 at 1:00 p.m. Due to the high attendance of last year’s Block 
Party, this year’s party will take place at Alpine Park. All mem-
bers of the Rockford community are welcome.

Entrance into the party is $5.00 and will include food, drinks, 
music and games. In addition, prizes will be auctioned off at the 
end of the day. In addition, half of the proceeds will go to the 
Rockford Rescue Mission.

The Block Party began last year as a way to bring the Rockford 
community together. “The Rockford community needs to come 
together and see that we really can be a community, together,” 
said Rockford Rentals, Inc President Larry LaGrange. “We 
wanted to create something that would be fun to do together. For 
one day let’s all forget the hardships Rockford has seen and just 
enjoy ourselves.”

Rockford Rentals, Inc. has been with the Rockford community 
for almost 60 years. It began as a family business and has contin-
ued as such. As a small business, Rockford Rentals, Inc. and its 
employees strive to create a strong relationship with each cus-
tomer. We specialize in equipment, party and costume rentals.
For more information, visit www.rfdrentals.com.
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